
 

Barrowby Church of England   
Primary School 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Well here we are, the end of the first week back after the Easter holidays.  I hope you all were 

able to enjoy some time over the holiday period. 

 

Today you will have received the results from this year’s Reception Entry Survey 2023. Thank 

you to all those Reception parents that have taken the time to answer the questions.  Please 

CLICK HERE to read the outcome of the survey. 

 

This term promises to be a busy, yet exciting time for our school family.  I hope you enjoy 

reading this week’s Newsletter and learning a little bit more about school life. 

 

Len Batey-Headteacher 
 

Open The Book 

On Thursday 19th April, our Year 1 and Year 2 children 

visited the church for Open The Book. They listened to a 

continuation of the Easter story, when Jesus visited His 

disciples and also when he appeared at the Sea of Galilee. All 

the children loved seeing the stories re-enacted for them. 

 
FOBs Committee Meeting 

Our FOBs committee meeting was held in school today, Friday 19th 

April, it was lovely to see all of our members, we celebrated the 

completion of the outdoor pond area and we are very much 

looking forward to our next events.  

 

If you would like to attend the next FOBs committee meeting you would be very 

welcome. Look out for our weekly newsletter for the next date. We look forward to 

seeing you there. 
 

E-Safety Newsletter 

The E-safety Newsletter March 24 edition focuses on Fortnite Battle 

Royale, what it is and what you need to be aware of. TikTok, setting 

up an account, safety features and how to keep your child safe. It also 

discusses Managing Screen time and provides links that offer support. 

Please click here to read the Newsletter. 
 

                           Newsletter 19th April 2024 

The heavens declare the glory of God;  
 the skies proclaim the work of his hands.   

      Psalm 19:1   

Our School’s Vision: As a Church school family, we strive for excellence, ensuring that we all feel 
happy, valued and loved.  We aim to provide an exciting, innovative, and relevant curriculum 
that enables all to ‘shine’ and develop as creative, respectful and independent citizens.  We seek 
to promote equal opportunities for all so that each individual is encouraged to achieve their full 
potential and become lifelong learners who can make a positive contribution to society.  

   

          Happy                  Valued                       Loved 

 

 

 DIARY DATES  
Dates for the School Year can be found  

on our website. CLICK HERE  to go to 

Thursday 25th April 
Cross Country Tournament - 

Selected Children 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd May 
Year 4 House Swimming 

Tournament 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th May 
Extra-Curricular Clubs/Activities 

Commence 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th May 
Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

Commence 

 

 

 

 
Monday 13th May - Thursday 

16th May  

Year 6 SATS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

FOBs Committee Meeting 

Friday 19th April 

 

Visit our school’s page by 
CLICKING HERE. 

 
Governor Meetings 

Tuesday 30th April 

Budget Meeting 

https://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1912&type=pdf
https://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1906&type=pdf
http://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/calendar.asp
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089240805621


Parental Reminders 
Inspire+ Athletics After-School Club 

The Inspire+ Althetics after-school Club organised by Inspire+ specialist 

coaches, which will start ahead of the other planned extra-curricular 

clubs.  

 

The club this will take place on Wednesdays and will run from Wednesday 24th April until Wednesday 22nd May 

from 3.15pm - 4.30pm. On Wednesday 17th April, parents have been notified by Parentmail of the children that 

have been allocated a place. 

 

Primary Schools Y3 & 4 Cross Country Championships - Selected Children 

We have been invited to participate in the Primary Schools Y3 & 4 Cross Country 

Championships. This event is being held on Thursday 25th April, at the Grantham 

Meres site. Children will need to be collected from school at 3:15pm and taken to 

the Grantham Meres to arrive no later than 3.45pm for a prompt start at 4:00pm to 

meet Mr Batey.  

 

Please ensure children are wearing their school PE kit i.e. royal blue Barrowby PE T-shirt, navy blue shorts and 

suitable trainers (preferably black).  

 

Parents/carers will need to stay on site, to supervise their child. As always with these events, the finish time we 

have been given is approximate, but the organisers suggest that it will finish no later than 4.45pm  

 

 

Childcare Parental Survey 
Lincolnshire County Council are undertaking a parental survey to assess the need for childcare across Lincoln-

shire. This is part of a wider annual assessment of the Childcare Sufficiency in Lincolnshire, where childcare provid-

ers are also consulted.  We would like to hear your views. 

 
Below is the link and QR code that takes you directly to the survey, along with some ideas on how to promote 

the survey with your parents.  The survey will close 14th May. 

 

 
 

 

 



School Transport 
If your child is starting primary school or transferring to secondary school in September 

2024 they may be eligible for school transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply 

for transport as soon as you have your offer of a school place (1 March for secondary school 

or 16 April for primary).   

 
Early transport applications are encouraged to ensure that transport is in place in time for 

the start of the September term. Applications can be made online at the website below or a 

telephone application can be made by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 

782020. 

 
For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications please go to 

www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.         

Queries can be emailed to schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk.   

 

The Farm Kitchen - Hot School Meals 
Have you ordered your hot school meals with our hot school meal provider, The Farm Kitchen? The deadline for 

ordering your hot school meals for the return to school for week commencing Monday 29th April is Tuesday 

23rd April at 3.00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly House Point Totals 

ARMSTRONG 

249 
CHICHESTER 

414 
SCOTT 

363 

http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport
mailto:schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk


Signposted Information  


